
November 19, 2010   
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:  Comments Re: Docket A-042090 
   
Dear Mr. Danner: 

The following document was submitted online including this letter. 
 

1.  Comments by Mike Lauver for Fuel Surcharge Workshop 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Lauver 
Member, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


